
 
 
 

King’s High School            Te Kura Tuarua o Kīngi 
Daily Notices         Panui o Te rā 
Friday 5th July 2024                                                                                                     Paraire 5th Hūrae 2024 
 

All/Te Katoa 
 
TIMETABLE DAY – Rima 
 
BOOK GANG -  Book Gang meet TODAY in L1 at lunchtime. Bring your lunch and come along to 
join in with those who share a love of reading and books.  
 
THEATRESPORTS - All are welcome, TODAY 3-4 in the Drama room. See Mr McKenzie or Miss 
Welvaert for more info, or just show up. 
 
MUSIC INSTRUMENT LESSONS – TODAY’S lesson is Drums. Timetables are on the music room 
window. 
 
GALA DINNER JULY THE 27TH - There are still some tables available for the upcoming Gala 
Dinner celebrating all things sport at the conclusion of the Otago Boys High School interschool 
matches. Tables are limited and it will be an evening full of great memories, auctions, and quality 
world class people giving us a unique insight into their exceptional achievements in life! To book 
a table or make inquiries please contact Rod at: directorofsport@kingshigh.school.nz 
 
CHROME BOOKS - A reminder that chrome books are available for issue before school starts, at 
interval and lunchtime. Chromebooks are not available for issue during class time. All chrome 
books are to be returned at 3pm. Do not take your school chrome book to detention. 
 
OVERDUE LIBRARY BOOKS - Many students have overdue library books. Please return these this 
week or ask for them to be renewed. 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB – Free breakfast:  Bread, Weetbix and milk. This will be in the PAC Foyer, 
TODAY, from 11-11.15am. 
 
PTSA READING CHALLENGE - A reminder that the PTSA Reading Challenge is in full swing. 
Complete your paperwork and enter in the draw this week. 
 
SPORTS CUP AND TROPHY WINNERS 2023 - ALL Sports Cup and Trophy Winners from 2023, 
please return all cups and trophies to Mr Conrad, Mr Mitchell-Collie in the sports office or to the 
main school office ASAP please! 
 

Senior/Tuakana  
 
OTAGO UNIVERSITY SCHOLARSHIPS -  Applications for scholarships from Otago University are 
now open. Check their website for details. If you have any questions, see Mrs Campbell or Mr 
White. 
 
ID CARDS – Seniors can order and pay for their ID Card at the student office ($13). 
 

Junior/Teina 
 
 

mailto:directorofsport@kingshigh.school.nz

